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The May 22, 2024, Comprehensive Planning Process Progress Report was 
submitted to the Office of the Chancellor on May 22, 2024. The report is 
attached, and approval from the committee is recommended.  
 
The following motion will be presented for approval at the public meeting. 
 
May 22, 2024, Comprehensive Planning Process Progress Report   

The committee reviewed the May 22, 2024, Comprehensive Planning Process 
Progress Report, which was submitted to the Office of the Chancellor on  
May 22, 2024. 

The following motion is recommended for approval: 

 THAT THE MAY 22, 2024, COMPREHENSIVE PLANNING  
 PROCESS PROGRESS REPORT THAT WAS SUBMITTED TO THE  
 OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR ON MAY 22, 2024, BE APPROVED. 

 


